SEPTEMBER PROGRAM-

Lorin Gillogly, who dazzled us last Aug-
ust with his impressive insect collect-
ion and slides from all over the world,
will be paying us a return visit.

His program is titled "Tropical Plants
of Latin America" with emphasis on the
species found in Honduras and Guatemala,

PLANT OF THE MONTH=-

Presented by Eleanor Barker, our subject
will be Pachyphytum -- & member of the
Crassulaceae family who's species are
often mistaken for Graptopetalums,

our featured August Plant of the

Month.

SOUTH COAST CACTUS & SUCCULENT SOCIETY
26300 Crenshaw Blvd,
Palos Verdes Peninsula

meeting September 9, 1979; at 1:30 P.M.

NEW MEMBERS-
A warm welcome to a returning member,
and two enthusiastic new members.

Tom Rische

Torrance, Ca,
Phone:

90505
Mike &
M_Margaret Brennan

Harbor City, Ca.
Phone:

90710

REFRESHMENT VOLUNTEERS for our
September meeting are:

Stella Stubbe

Virginia McNeel

Ruth ILunder

& Fred Rauillion

BRING BRAGGING PLANTS-
Share the last of summer plants
growth and flowers with us.

VISIT THE CLUB'S LIBRARY-
and check out a2 book!

Last month we were treated to a
raffle of apricot and plum jam and
canned peaches donated by Gladys
Axcell and Timmie Brotherton,

This month, POTS WILL BE FOR SAILE.
The smaller, more shallow ones
will be priced at $2.75 eachs

and, the larger, taller pots with
saucers will be priced at $2.00,

Also,

LAST MONTH-

Member Val Oleson presented a fas=-
cinating look at the lovely gardens
of Ganna Walska's Lotusland, that
she recently toured while attend-
ing the CSSA Convention here in
Pasadena,

ANNOUNCEMENTS-

"Holidays at the Gardens™ has beeh
scheduled for December 2nd thru
December 9th, Start preparing
your contributions for our dis-
play featuring festive decorations
using cactus and succulents.

More information available at our
meeting,

The Long Beach Cactus Club's 5th
Cactus and Succulent Show and Sale
will be held September 16th at the
Dominquez Adobe, located at 18127
South Alameda Street, in Dominquez
Hills, Don't miss attending!

REMINDER-

Next month is our October bus --
plant buying -- trip. So there will
be no regular meeting. But we will
meet at the Gardens early in the
morning to board the bus. More in-
formation on where we are going at
our meeting. Don't miss this annual
trip. It is always alot of fun!
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